
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

 

COVID-19 vaccination reminder 

 
Start Date:  June 4, 2024  
End Date:  June 17, 2024 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec         

The Department of Health is reminding Nunavummiut that the COVID-19 vaccine 

continues to be available. Vaccination is effective at reducing the risk of a severe 

COVID-19 infection. COVID-19 vaccines are available to all Nunavummiut aged 6 

months and older. 

COVID-19, and other respiratory illnesses like influenza and Respiratory Syncytial Virus 

(RSV) continue to circulate in Nunavut. Staying up to date with your vaccines is one of 

the best ways to keep you and your family healthy. 

Evidence has shown that vaccine effectiveness against COVID-19 infection fades over 

time. Booster doses of COVID-19 vaccines can enhance or restore protection that might 

have decreased since your last dose.  

For those aged 5 years or older, boost your protection if: 

• It’s been 6 months since your last COVID-19 dose, or 

• It’s been 6 months since a confirmed or suspected COVID-19 infection. 

For children aged 6 months to 5 years, who have completed a primary series of COVID-

19 vaccines, please ask your vaccine provider to see if your child needs to get any 

additional doses. 

Following these steps can help stop the spread of COVID-19, and other respiratory 

illnesses: 

• Stay home and avoid babies and Elders when you feel sick. 

• Cough and sneeze into your sleeve. 

• Wash your hands often. 



   

 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

• Avoid touching your face. 

• Throw used tissues in the trash right away. 

• Keep your distance from others when out and about. 

• Don’t smoke indoors or around others, especially babies. 

• Get vaccinated. 

 

For your protection and the protection of your community, all health facilities continue to 

require clients to wear masks. 

 

The COVID-19 vaccines and other respiratory illness vaccines, like influenza, and RSV, 

are available at all community health centres and public health units in Nunavut. Iqaluit 

Public Health continues to offer walk-in flu and COVID-19 vaccinations every Friday 

from 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

For more information on COVID-19 vaccines, visit the Government of Nunavut website.  
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https://www.gov.nu.ca/sites/default/files/documents/2023-10/final_covid_vaccine_general_info_sheet_sept_23_ENG.pdf

